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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Due to the huge success and generosity of our Harvest Festival donations, Margaret Brice who is the project 

Co-ordinator for the local charity Hambleton Food Share (http://hambletonfoodshare.org.uk), has asked if 

Brompton Community Primary School can help by being a Food share contact for them.   Hambleton Food Share 

is a community partnership which provides emergency parcels for people who may be experiencing difficult times 

and the parcels provide a support to get them through until they are back on their feet.   

 

If you, or anyone you know are going through a time where you may need this support please come to the school 

office where we will support you under strict confidentiality, in acquiring a parcel that you will be able to collect 

from school at your own convenience. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jane Byrne 

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 
 
                                                                                  
 
                

 


